
   

 MASS SCHEDULES 

        A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY OF BELIEVERS WHERE THERE’S ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday - St. Joseph Church   
4:00pm Mass 

Reconciliation: 3:30pm 
 

Sunday - St. Anthony Church  
10:30am Mass 

  5:00pm Praise Mass 

Reconciliation: 10:00am 
 

 Weekday Masses 

St. Anthony Chapel 
Tuesday and Thursday 

7:00am  
 

 

All Saints Parish Office Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday  
8:00am - 4:30pm  

Friday 

8:00am - 1:30pm 
 

704 N First Ave      
Evansville IN 47710-1632 

 

Phone: (812)423-5209 
 

 

All Saints Website 

www.allsaintsevansville.org 
 

All Saints Facebook  
www.facebook.com/saintanthonyevansville/ 

All Saints App 

1.812.575.4044 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

June 11, 2023 
Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

EVENTS THIS WEEK 

SA—Hearing assistance is available. 
 Ask any member of the Parish Team. 

PARISH COUNCIL  

 

 

                          Officers  
              Don Kuhr- Chairperson 

      Laura Ackerman-Vice-Chairperson 

              Kelly Snyder- Secretary 

             Mike Wathen- Treasurer 
 

                Members-At-Large 

          Justin Collins, Melissa Engler,     
         Charles Muller, LeeAnn Rasche,  
             Jim Schulz, Tim Stephens 
 

                   Commissioners 

  José Ramirez- Building & Finance 

  Don Kuhr- Community Life 

 Bartell Berg- Faith Formation 

Kathy Reitz- Justice & Charity  
Laura Ackerman- Liturgy 

Landon Wagner– Youth 

 
 

 

 

 

Sharon Vogler .  .  .  .  .  .  .  PLC/Pastoral Life Coordinator, x109 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .   svogler@evdio.org 

Fr. Zach Etienne  .  .  .  .  .  . Moderator .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .   . zetienne@evdio.org 

Fr. John Davidson .  .  .  .  .  Sacramental Minister, x114  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .    jdavidson@evdio.org 

Fr. Steve Lintzenich .  .  .  .  Sacramental Minister .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  slintzenich@evdio.org 

Tom Bogenschutz .  .  .  .  . Dir. Ministries, x104 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  tbogenschutz@evdio.org 

Brenda Meyer .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Justice Minister .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  bmeyer@evdio.org 

Amy Eger .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Financial Coordinator, x103 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  aeger@evdio.org 

Machalle Walker .  .  .  .  .  . Office Secretary, x108 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . mwalker@evdio.org 

Fatima Seib .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Music Coordinator .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .fseib@evdio.org           
Chuck Adams .  .  .  .  .  .  .   Maintenance Supervisor 
Tina Schutte .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Praise Music Coordinator                
Darlene Steffe .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Wedding Coordinator                  
 

 Pastoral Team 

Vision Statement: We are called to be a faith filled family, who acts justly, loves tenderly, forgives freely and walks humbly with our God. 

                                     Celebrating at St. Anthony & St. Joseph Churches  

Saturday, June 10 

SJ  3:30pm Confessions 

SJ  4:00pm  Mass  
 

                                    Sunday, June 11 

SA   9-10am Light Breakfast 
SA 10:00am Confessions 

SA 10:30am Mass 

SA  3:30pm Praise Music Practice 

SA  5:00pm Praise Mass 
 

Tuesday, June 13 

SA  7:00am Chapel Mass 
 

Wednesday, June 14  

SA   8-9:30am Bible Study 

SA  10:30am Soup Kitchen 

SA  10:30am Clothes Closet 
SA   6:30pm Covenant Choir Reh. 

 

Bible Study will take a Summer 
Break July 5 and resume August 16 

Thursday, June 15 

SA  7:00am Chapel Mass 
 

Saturday, June 17 

SJ   3:30pm Confessions 

SJ   4:00pm Mass 
 

Sunday, June 18 

SA  9-10am Light Breakfast 
SA 10:00am Confessions 

SA 10:30am Mass 

SA  3:30pm Praise Music Practice 

SA  5:00pm Praise Mass 
 

 

 

        The Automated External     
 

Defibrillators are located in the back 
of St. Anthony Church  near the 
restroom and the front west wall  

in St. Joseph Church. 

Congregations Acting for Justice & Empowerment  
 

CAJE Action 20th Anniversary Celebration 

Tuesday, June 13 at St. Wendel Catholic Church at 
6:00pm.  
 

Hope to see you there! 
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Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 
Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14-16 pg. 164                      
 1 Corinthians 10:16-17 pg. 1314  

                     John 6:51-58 pg. 1243  

               

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  Exodus 19:2-6 pg. 64 

                Romans 5:6-11 pg. 1297 

             Matthew 9:36-10:8 pg. 1238 

Donations Made by the Parish in May 
 

$ 425.00  Catholic Communications 

For the Year to Date Financial Report,  
 

visit our website at allsaintsevansville.org.  
 

From the Homepage, click on the  
 

All Saints Parish tab; then choose  
 

“YTD Financial Report”. 

 

All Saints Parish June Lector Schedule 
 

June 10 

4:00pm Dick Stoltz 

June 11 
10:30am Tegan Rush, Jim Tolen 

5:00pm Gina Tucker 
 

June 17 Donna Cheatham 

4:00pm 

June 18 

10:30am Emma Jean Couture, Deavron Farmer 
5:00pm Susan Volz, Joyce Duncan 
 

June 25 

4:00pm Dick Stoltz 

June 26 

10:30am Nick Seib, Dorothy Wilderman 

5:00pm Liz Whitledge, Chirs Hamman 

Scan the All Saints Parish QR Code  
to see a link to our Online Giving 
page. Follow the prompts to give to 
the Sunday Collection or to make a 
donation to the ministry of your 
choice. 

 

Thank you to our blood donors 

Our All Saints blood drive last 
Sunday went well. We had 
approximately 23 individuals who 
gave. We want to thank all who 
generously offered this important gift. 
We also thank the volunteers who 
assisted the Red Cross team. This kind 
of generosity is a sign of a good spirit 
in our parish. 

It is Ordinary Time in our Church Seasons! 
  Check out the new resources we will be       
           putting on our GIFT webpage  

 
      

http://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/ 
Click on “Seasonal Resources” then click on Ordinary Time.  
Enjoy!!  

We would like to welcome a new advertiser to our  
All Saints Parish bulletin. 

Thank you Country Barns and More for sponsoring 
the All Saints Parish Bulletin.  

June 2023 MASS INTENTIONS 

  For All Saints Parish 
 

Saturday 10 Recorded John Gerard 

 10 4:00pm Mary & Ed Greulich 

Sunday 11 10:30am Dorothy Stephens 
  11 5:00am Parishioners 

 Tuesday 13  7:00am Jeanie Hobbs 

Thursday 15 7:00am Alfred & Billie Adler 
Saturday 17 Recorded Phyllis McAtee 

 17 4:00pm Bill Becker 
Sunday 18 10:30am Bob Schmitt 

 18 5:00pm Parishioners 

Advertiser of the Week 
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Family Faith Formation  
 

"This is my body given for you."   
(Luke 22:19) ...Awesome God People reaching for 
God and God reaching for people.  We can’t get 
there on our own. 

Justice Challenge 

In today’s first reading we hear…”Moses said to the 
people: 
"Remember how for forty years now the LORD, your 
God, has directed all your journeying in the desert?” 
 

On this Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood 
of Christ, what does the Eucharist mean for us?  What 
does coming together to the table and receiving the 
body and blood of Christ do for us?  Are we 
changed?  Strengthened?  Do we return to our seats 
renewed?  What has receiving the body and blood of 
Christ done for us as we leave our parish family and 
enter into our community and world?   
How has God directed our journey thus far, and how 
is God directing our current journey?  May we be 
nourished and fortified for the journey through our 
time in prayer and praise and Eucharist together at 
Mass.   

The Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ is a 
powerful reminder of Jesus’ life, death and 
resurrection. We celebrate the gift of the Eucharist, 
the sacrament in which each of us is nourished and 
sent forth. This day reminds us that we don’t do 
things on our own power – but from strength gained 
from the Eucharist. Before Jesus died, he asked his 
disciples if they could drink from the cup. He was 
asking if they were willing to endure what might 
come if they chose to feed the hungry, give drink to 
the thirsty, heal the sick and blind and set captives 
free. They said YES. The Body and Blood of Jesus is a 
gift to us, yet it is a challenge too. Ask yourself this 
week, “How does the Eucharist nourish and 
strengthen me? How am I being sent like the 
disciples? To whom am I being sent?” Reflect on how 
you have responded to these questions in the past. 
What will your response be from now on? 

©Center for Ministry Development. Published by the Pastoral 
Center / PastoralCenter.com. All rights reserved. 
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From the homilies recently… 

 

                  

                                      
      A-Men’s Club of All Saints Parish 
        

         Monthly meeting Tuesday, June 20 
                     

               Come and join us at 6:00pm ! 
                         

                St. Anthony Campus 
 

Questions? Contact Roger Rogge 

                                             (812)430-4550 

Fr. Steve 

This is the feast of The Holy Trinity.   
Is it better to receive well or to give well?  

Think about your own faith, is it better to receive well 
or to give well?  

 

Story of little Annie…Anne Sullivan.   
 

You and I are called to give love because we have 
been given love.  God is all love and is always there 
for all of us.  We have been loved abundantly, and we 
need to pass that love on.  We who have been gifted 
so much have to give.   
 

The story of the little boy and the loaf of bread…
https://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/livestream-all-
saints-parish-5-pm-mass/ 
Which is better?   Is it better to receive love well or to 
give love well?  None of us can give love away until 
we receive it.   

Fr. Jay 

Today we celebrate the feast of the Holy Trinity.   
 

We believe there is one God in three persons – Father, 
Son and Holy Spirit.  If you understand that, let me 
know.  In 85 years I don’t understand it yet.  CK 
Chesterton said he became Christian because of the 
Trinity.   He said no one could make that up.   
 

It is something that is beyond comprehension. 
God is beyond definition, understanding, imagination, 
language…just beyond.  
 

God so loved the world that he gave his only son.  We 
human beings know, believe that God loves us, but 
we don’t experience that love directly, usually.  
Hopefully we experience it through loving parents, 
brothers and sisters.   There are some people who 
grow up without any love.  How can they know that 
God loves them.  
 

For the story of little Annie go to our website at  
 https://allsaintsevansville.org/category/homilies/  
Little Annie was Anne Sullivan.  
These are stories of grace and God showing love 
through other people.   
 

Hopefully we learn to be loving people.   
 

Let us think about…Ways we have felt God’s love 
through other people. Ways we have shown God’s 
love to others.  Who else is out there that we need to 
show God’s love to?  

All Saints Parish BBQ Luncheon 

Join us for great company and good food  
at St. Anthony Cafeteria Sunday, June 25 
after the 10:30am Mass.  
Hosted by Joe & Janice Childers.  
 

All are invited! 

Anointing the Sick 

 

Saturday/Sunday, June 24 & 25  
       at all Masses. 

Congratulations William on your First Communion! 

https://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/livestream-all-saints-parish-5-pm-mass/
https://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/livestream-all-saints-parish-5-pm-mass/
https://allsaintsevansville.org/category/homilies/
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Check out our Ministries in Action!   

A-Men’s Club:  
        3rd Tuesday each month, at 6:00pm SA  
 

All Saints Parish Women in Ministry :  
        4th Monday of the month at 6:00pm  
 

 

 

Becoming a Catholic?  

        Call the Parish Office (812)423-5209 SA 
 

 

Bible Study:  
        Wednesday 8-9:30am Fr. Neihaus Rm.  
 

Children ’s Choir:  
        Contact Fatma at fseib@evdio.org  
 

Children ’s Liturgy of the Word:  
        Sundays at 10:30am SA  
 

Covenant Choir:  
        Practice every Wednesday at 6:30pm SA  
 

Family Faith:  
        Summer Break 
 

Praise Mass Groups: 
        Practice every Sunday at 3:30pm SA  
 

 

 

Special Points of Interest 
 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office. It is 
best to arrange the anointing while the person who is ill 
can participate. 
 

Baptism of children should be arranged in advance by 
contacting Sharon Vogler at the Parish Office. 
 

Catholic Schools: Grades K-12, open to children of our 
parishioners. Contact Sharon Vogler at the Parish Office  
to ask about our policy of sponsoring students in Catholic 
Schools. 
 

Family Faith Formation: Religious Education for families 
and children is available. Please call Sharon Vogler at the 
Parish Office.  
 

Homebound, Nursing Home or Hospital Visitation:  
Call the Parish Office. 
 

Marriage: Couples planning to be married should contact 
Fr. Davidson at least six months before the wedding date. 
This ensures time for adequate preparation. 
 

New Parishioners: Call Tom Bogenschutz at the Parish 
Office to receive our Welcome Packet and Parish Directory. 
 

Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (OCIA):  
Those wishing to become Catholic or learn more about the 
Catholic faith may call the Parish Office. 
 

Prayer Chain: Contact Machalle Walker at our  
Parish Office if you would like to join the phone or email 
prayer chain. 
 

All Saints Children’s Choir formed in 
Fall 2021. The children have a role as 
part of the parish family.  They have 
been dedicating their time to practice, and they take 
their role seriously while serving during Mass, using 
their angelic voices.  During their participation in the 
choir, the kids have the opportunity to meet new 
friends of their age and create community in God’s 
House.  The choir, no matter what their stage is, learn 
how to read music and how to use music to praise 
God.  These children represent All Saint’s future and 
the great leaders that God has lined up for his 
people.  We invite all young people between the ages 
of 5 - 17 to join them. The Children’s Choir practices 
twice a month from 9-10am on Sunday morning and 
sings at the 10:30am Mass once a month.  
 

This summer we will have a special opportunity for 
the Children’s Choir to sing the National Anthem 
during the Otter’s Game at Habitat for Humanity 
Night on August 3rd (Thursday).  This will be a good 
opportunity to experience singing with the choir and 
to HAVE FUN !!!!  There will be two practices before 
the event. Practice date & time TBD. 
 

If you have any questions or are interested in joining, 
please contact Fatima Seib at     
fseib@evdio.org.   Thanks, Fatima 

Mater Dei Class of 1963 Reunion 

 

ATTENTION Class of 1963. Are you interested in 
reconnecting with our former classmates for a meal 
and socialization? We are tentatively considering 
meeting a Friday evening in July at the Log Inn in 
Haubstadt IN.  
 

Contact via test, phone or facebook to one of the 
following by June 15th 

 

Roger Brown 

812-781-0118  rebrown1@tds.net 
 

Cheryl Adams Raleigh  
812-963-3920 majoralei@aol.com 

 

Bobbi Steinkamp Richardson  
317-828-53655 piecrustbaker@me.com 
 

Pass on the word to other classmates! 

mailto:fseib@evdio.org
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2023 Community Produce Giveaway 
 

FREE produce to our Neighbors the following 
Sundays are all at St. Anthony Church Campus 

Starting at 3:00pm 

 

July 16 * August 20 *  
September 17 * October 15  

 

How Can You Help? 

Bring your extra produce to our Community 
Produce Giveaways and we will share the 

vegetables with the community.   

           Beekeeping by Myra Teal 
 

Tuesday, June 13, at 6:00pm Wesselman Woods  
Nature Preserve. 
 

Myra Teal has been involved in beekeeping and  
honey production for decades, and she is now a  
frequent presenter at beekeeping conferences in 
many states.  Her one-hour presentation will be  
outdoors near the Nature Center, weather  
permitting.  If the weather isn't cooperating, 
we'll meet inside the Nature Center.  
 

Myra will allow attendees to see and taste honey 
samples from 12 different states, plus she'll 
bring along an observational hive that will allow  
attendees an opportunity to view firsthand the  
inner-workings of a hive.  This event is being  
co-hosted by Tri-State Creation Care and  
Wesselman Woods. 
 

  


